Mr. George Edwards,
Basketball Coach,
University of Missouri,
Columbia, Missouri.

Dear George:

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 9th instant and will be glad to ask our Mr. K. Wayne Davidson to write the material and have it ready by May 1st. Would you like me to send the write-up and picture to you, or shall we mail it direct to Mr. Tower?

Thank you for your kind words regarding your estimate of our team. When we had them all together we were capable, I thought, of playing a very good game, but we had them together such few times that I wonder how we got along as well as we did.

I am frank to say that I am happy that we did not compete in the N.C.A.A. I have definite convictions on that score.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH